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27th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
UNIFORM SWAP SHOP 
 
We are pleased to inform you about a new project which we have collaborated on with the Senior leadership 
Team called UNIFORM SWAP SHOP.  
 
The project will enable free access to uniform for all children at Bowes. 
 
This is how it will work: 
 

• Please bring uniform donations every Monday morning and afternoon to the Highworth Road 
playground. Please bring washed and folded uniform items that are in good condition and hand over 
to the Swap Shop monitors who are the Rights Respecting Ambassadors (RRA’s). 

 

• The ‘shop’ will be open on the first Friday of every month when you can help yourself to uniform that 
has been donated.  
 

• There will be a donation bucket if you would like to make a contribution. Any money raised from the 
Swap Shop will go towards the Friends of Bowes fundraising. 

 
We hope the Swap Shop will be a success. The first collection day will be Monday 30th January and the first 
swap shop will be on Friday, 3rd February. 
 
We hope to see you there!   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Felix, Maddie, Matilda, Milo, Ryan, Zoe  

The Rights Respecting Ambassadors 

 

    

  
 
 

 

 


